
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 

 
 
Enrollment: Grades K-2:  11 students 
  Grades 3-6:  13 students 
  TOTAL:  24 Students 
 
Student Attendance: K: 88%   3: 84% 
   1: 82%   4: 89% 
   2: 91%   5: 92% 
      6: 74% 
   TOTAL: 86% 
 
PERFECT ATTENDANCE FOR April: 4 STUDENTS 
 
Dropped students: 1  
Court Referrals: 0 
 
Behavior Referrals: 2 
 
Home Visits:  1 
 
Staff Attendance: Certified  (2)–  99% 
   Classified (4) – 88% 
 
Upcoming Dates: May 7 – Family Literacy Night 
   May 7-8 SBAC ELA Testing 
   May 27 – No School 
   May 28 – Awards and 6th grade Promotion  
   May 29 – End of year Field Trip 
   May 30 – Last day of school 
   
    
K-2 Classroom: J. Fenner 
 Greetings from Ms. Fenner and students, 
We had lots of fun activities to welcome Spring. The month started out with 

making beautiful flowers to decorate our classrooms hall walls. Then we made 

Easter Bunnies for the garden wall. We also enjoyed decorating Easter Eggs 

for our Annual Babb School Easter Egg Hunt. The students and staff had a 

great time hunting down the hundreds of eggs hidden about the playground. We 

are currently testing and getting ready to wrap up the school. As our 

excitement grows it is getting harder to maintain our overwhelming joy, but 

we are still working hard every day to learn as much as possible. We want to 

thank everyone for their hard work and express our appreciation to everyone 

involved in our education! 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Fenner and class 

 
 
 
 
3-6 Classroom: S. Weekes 



April started out with our parent/teacher conference.  Our 3-6 grade 

class had 100% parent turnout.  We had our 3rd quarter awards on April 

5.  Our class had 1 student with perfect attendance, 8 students made 

honor roll, and 4 with reading awards.  On the 18th we had our Easter 

egg hunt and dinner.  We had a really good turnout for that. We had 

girls basketball going on all month and the Babb Mustangs were 

awesome.  On the 24th and 25th, our class had career days.  We had 

several parents and community members come in and talk to the students 

about their jobs. We continued practicing for the SBAC tests and began 

testing on the 30th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
         
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Progress Monitoring: 
 
Star Math        

 Kinder GRADE 1 GRADE 2 GRADE 3 GRADE 4 GRADE 5 GRADE 6 

At/Above 
Benchmark 
75% and 
above 

0 2 1 1 1 0 1 

On Watch 
50%-74% 

0 2 0 1 0 1 1 

Intervention 
25%-49% 

0 0 4 1 3 1 0 

Urgent 
Intervention 
25% and 
below 

0 0 0 0 1 0 0 

 
 
ISIP 
  



 
           
Celebrations:  

1. Congratulations to Ms. Weekes for having the best staff attendance for the entire year for the 
entire district – she only used 5 hours of leave the whole year!! 

2. At the submission of the report – Babb will have completed the SBAC testing for the year with 
99% attendance during the test dates.  

3. Thank you to the community members who came to the school and shared their careers with 
the students! 

 
 
Challenges:  

1. Finishing out the year strong is always a challenge – attendance rates drop and test scores 
drop! We will continue to maintain focus and work towards a strong finish. 

 
 

 

 
 
 


